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11th October 2018 

  

Dear Parent/Carer                           

 

Breast Cancer Awareness 

 

Once again we are supporting this amazing charity and are 

inviting children to wear the colour pink to school on 

Wednesday 17th October 2018 in aid of Breast Cancer 

Awareness. 

 

To raise funds for this charity, we are asking for a donation 

of £1 per person to wear pink to school.  All proceeds will go 

towards this worthwhile cause.  

 

Thanks for your support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
C Williams  L Sellars 

Fundraising Co-ordinator             Headteacher 
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